Buzzy Bee Newsletter

Dear Buzzy Bee Families,

Welcome to Pre K! I am so excited to get to know you and your children.

Thank you to those who came on Saturday August 14th to the Parent Orientation.

I will be sending out a monthly newsletter and calendar with important dates and friendly reminders.

Please bring in a family picture or feel free to email it to me for our Family Bulletin Board.

Core Value:

Respect

Themes:

All About Me Safety and Healthy Habits

Mrs. Mendoza's Contact Email

Preschool4-bb1@nazarethschool.org



Nazareth School Prayer

"Lord Jesus, You were once a child in the Holy Family of Nazareth. We are gathered as a family at Nazareth School. Bless San Diego, our city. Preserve it from violence and hatred. Bless our school and all who come here. Guide and strengthen the teachers and all who work here. Help us to be kind to one another and cheerful each day. Fill us with your holy spirit, so that we may grow in your love. And learn to love one another. Amen.

Holy Family of Nazareth watch over us and protect us.

Important dates for August:

- 8/9 Riley's Birthday
- 8/13 Henry's Birthday
- 8/14 Parent Orientation at 9:00 am
- 8/18 First Day of Pre K
 Half Day
- 8/19 Half Day
- 8/20 Half Day